From: Esenberg, Bryan 
Sent: Thursday, May 21, 2015 11:16 AM
To: Berlin, Steve; Sulewski, Patricia
Cc: Grisham, Lawrence
Subject: RE: Travel Approval

Morning Steven,

I have returned from the Center for Community Progress “Reclaiming Vacant Building Conference” in Detroit, MI.  The conference was from Tues., May 19-May 21, at the Renaissance Marriott in Detroit.  I returned the evening of May 20th.

I attended the conference and participated as a speaker for a session titled, “Using Data to Manage and Measure Success: Chicago’s Micro Market Recovery Program.”  I did not receive any compensation, gifts or honoraria for my participation as a speaker at the conference.  My lodging, registration and travel expenses will be reimbursed by LISC Chicago.

Please let me know if you have any questions, thanks.

Bryan Esenberg

Assistant Commissioner

City of Chicago, Department of Planning and Development – Housing Preservation Division

